Dear Obote,

I am writing to object to the development of 32-34 Roslyn Hill—Kojo Restaurant—and their retrospective planning application. 

Despite the revisions submitted in September, my wife and I—indeed all the residents in ‘upper Downshire Hill’—continue to maintain our objections to 2021/0101/P. 

Please keep us informed.

